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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
Wednesday 2nd November  
Kinder Orientation  
Maitland High School Yr 7, 2023 
Information evening 
 
Saturday 5th November  
Garden Working Bee 
 
Wednesday 9th November  
Kinder Orientation   
 
Wednesday 16th November  
3 day Great Aussie Bush Camp 
 
Monday 28th November  
Year 5 Leadership Campaigning Week 
K - 2 Excursion to Hunter Wetlands 
 
Thursday 8th December 
Christmas Carols in the COLA 
 
Monday 12th December 
Presentation Day 
 
Thursday 15th December 
MADD DAY 
Party Day 
Reports home 
 

Before and After School Care  
Please call Will  
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments 

(POP)  

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

Read-a-thon Our Read-a-thon starts this week. Students in all classes are encouraged to read age and 
reading level appropriate quality books or spend time being read to. We then ask that family members 
‘sponsor ‘ the students for time allocated to the reading activity. All funds raised will be used to purchase 
new books for the school library. The books will also be used in classrooms for independent reading and 
reading groups. Please support our read-a-thon so that your child has more books to read, share and 
enjoy. If you require additional information, please contact the school. 

Music Showcase Last Thursday’s Music Showcase was a resounding success. A large crowd of parents 
and carers were entertained by our talented students, who performed singing, dancing and solo routines. 
The day started with a presentation to our generous community members, Ray and Joy from the 
Commercial Hotel. Ray and Joy held a fund raiser to support our school’s music and dance programs. As 
a result of the initiative, we were able to purchase a state of the art PA system that was used at 
Thursday’s concert, thank you Ray and Joy! After the presentation, the action started in fine style, with 
students in all classes included in the concert. The day concluded with a shared lunch in the playground. 
A huge thank you must go to Mrs Jack, our music coordinator, and Ms Strang for their incredible 
organisation of the day. Thank you also to Bec for arranging the meal deal and to our incredible families 
for supporting the event. Finally, thank you and congratulations to our students for your incredible 
performances. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kinder orientation Last week’s Kinder orientation was a great success. Our 2023 students settled 
beautifully as they engaged with Mrs Hanks and Mrs Baker at their first day at big school. Parents and 
carers attended the library where our staff provided an overview of key areas of our school’s operation. 
The orientation will continue on Wednesday.  

Sustainable garden project Jesse, from Phoenix Park, came to our 
school on Friday afternoon to provide an overview of our garden project. 
Jesse spoke to our students about biodiversity and the importance of 
developing a garden that is cooperative, using planting techniques that 
enable plants to work together. Jesse will return this Friday and continue 
to oversee our planned redevelopment of the garden area.  

Scripture/Ethics and Non Scripture  Just a reminder that our scripture, 
ethics and non scripture program will recommence on Friday of Week 5. 
Please note that parents/carers have the option of choosing one of the 
three groups. At this stage, we have a shortage of volunteers to present 
ethics classes. Unfortunately, some students who have requested ethics 
will be placed in an alternate non scripture/ethics group. If you are 
interested in becoming an ethics presenter, please contact the school for 
information.  Students will attend the same group as 2021, unless 
notified in writing by a parent.  

Peter Edmonds 



 

P&C  Meeting -  
Monday 7th November 2022 at 6pm. (NEW TIME) 

Meetings will now be held in person at the school,  

   And for those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

 

The next P&C MeeƟng is scheduled for Monday 7th November 2022 at the NEW TIME of 6pm to be held in person at the school, and for 
those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

We would love to welcome all members of the school community to be involved ‐ parents, carers, grandparents. With a simple $1       
membership fee which can be provided to the school office, the canteen or now by Quickcliq (locate it under the uniforms tab!), you will be 
able to aƩend meeƟngs, receive minutes, and keep your finger on the pulse of our wonderful school! Don't worry being a part of the P&C 
doesn't mean you have to aƩend every meeƟng or hold a posiƟon! 

Any quesƟons regarding the P&C feel free to call the President Sharyn on 0402 543 627. We would love to see you all! 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
Week  4 - Term 4, 2022 

Tuesday  01.11.2022  Help needed  

Wednesday 02.11.2022 Help needed 

Thursday 3.11.2022  Help needed 

Friday 04.11.2022           Help needed 
 

Online orders only using Quickly. If you would like to volunteer please contact Bec on 0413 771 181 or click on the link below to 

our online roster where you are able to sign up for days that you are available.        https://signup.com/go/ZBkQLdn  

Canteen News 

PBL  
We will be talking with students about …  

MPC (playing) 
Be aware of others 

Speak and act positively and politely 
Clean and pack away your belongings 

Own your actions 
Play fairly and by the rules 

Care for equipment and belongings 
Be a good sport 
Try your best 

Participate and include others 





Save the Date - School Garden Working Bee  

 9.30am - 12.30pm 
 The School and P&C are holding a garden working bee 
on Saturday 5th November between 9.30 and 12.00.  We 
are encouraging all families to help out with a range of 
activities as part of our sustainable schools grant for    

biodiversity and food production . Volunteers are needed 
to assist with the construction of garden beds,                  

installation of irrigation, moving soil, weeding and 
mulching. Jesse Clarke from Phoenix Park Farm will    
also be assisting on the day.  If you would like to be       
involved and meet some new school families, please    

complete the Operoo eForm to confirm your               
availability, activities and tools needed on the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 








